
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
The Liverpool Immunisation team are attending school on 24th February to deliver the routine 
Adolescent booster & Men ACWY vaccinations to year 9 pupils. If your child is also outstanding 
their HPV vaccines these will also be offered on this date.  
  
  
If you have not already completed a consent form, Please visit the below link to access further 
information and complete your child’s consent form if not done so already, even if you don’t want 
them to receive them. As this will avoid further communications from our service 
  
open in Google Chrome https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/  
  
If you are unable to complete the online form, please contact our team who will be happy to help 
01512953833.  
 

Vaccination & Immunisation Co-ordinator 
Mersey Care NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/IR45C7X1mUzmmLNc8aWPR?domain=econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/

